
 

16th March 2022 
 
 
Dear School Governors and Staff 
 
Reference: Update on the expansion of Grappenhall Heys Community Primary School 
 
Following on from our letter dated 11th November 2021 we wanted to update you on the 
progress of the expansion of Grappenhall Heys Community Primary School, also providing a 
reminder as to how any questions regarding the project can be raised. 
 
Work at the school is due to commence at the start of the summer term. In order to facilitate 
this the contractor will be carrying out preparatory work over the Easter holiday period, such as 
installing site cabins and fencing. The project remains scheduled to be complete by the end of 
the year. Drawings of the proposed plans will be on display at this term’s parents’ evenings. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the expansion plans please email them to 
education@warrington.gov.uk. 
 
We will provide a further update in the coming weeks when a contract has been awarded to a 
successful contractor. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Paula Worthington 
Director, Education, Early Help, SEND & Risk and Resilience 
 
 

 
Professor Steven Broomhead 

Chief Executive 
 

Paula Worthington 
Director of Education, Early Help and SEND 

Families and Wellbeing 
 

East Annexe 
Town Hall 

Sankey Street 
Warrington WA1 1UH 

 
 



 
Paula Worthington 
Director, Education, Early Help and SEND 
 
 
 
 
 
 


